
We Love Our Dads
We love our dads here at DeLuz, and three won the Father's Day ra�e! Prizes 
included a Bocce Ball set, BBQ set, and Facebook Portal. Follow us on Facebook 
and watch your emails for more exciting events now that we are free to enjoy 
our neighbors.

Grab N Go Meals
Fallbrook UNIFIED will continue to provide Grab N Go Meals this summer for 
children every Tuesday and Thursday from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. in the DeLuz parking 
lot. There is food to last for days and we appreciate the support for our families.

Summer is Here
Summer is here which means BBQ's and kiddie pools. Please be sure your BBQ 
and kiddie pool is attended at all times. Any equipment set up in the common 
area must be immediately removed when not in use. Safety for all is a #1 
concern.

Our Pool is Open
Did you know that our heated salt water pool is open? Please adhere to CDC 
guidelines and let's have some summer fun!

SAVE THE DATE
July 10th 
DeLuz Carnival
From 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. we will have the DeLuz Carnival with games, music, 
toys for the children, and refreshing treats for all ages. More details to follow.
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HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY

Our President’s Message

Welcome to the o�cial start of summer! 
In just a few days, we will celebrate 
American Independence Day on the 
Fourth of July. We think of July 4, 1776, as 
a day that represents the Declaration of 
Independence and the birth of the 
United States of America as an 

independent nation. It is also a time families gather to 
barbecue, gather with friends, and watch �reworks. Whatever 
your plans are, we hope you will be safe and continue to give 
thanks for our precious gift of freedom. 
Many have already experienced extremely hot weather, and it 
is forecasted to continue in many parts of our nation. Should 
you have a maintenance emergency, our teams will be on call 
throughout the holiday weekend 24/7. 
We are also pleased to announce our Hunt Heroes 
Foundation will once again be partnering with Operation 
Homefront on their Backpack Brigade program. Be on the 
lookout for the details on how to register your child to receive 
a complimentary backpack �lled with school supplies. This 
will be on a �rst-come, �rst-served basis, and quantities are 
limited per community. 
Wishing you all a safe, happy, and healthy holiday and 
summer!
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